
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Liberty Elementary School 
David Levine, Principal 
2450 Banks Road 
Margate, FL 33063 
754-322-6750 
  

May 28, 2019 

Dear Liberty Elementary School Parents & Community, 

As this school year comes to an end, I find myself reflecting on the past twelve years, remembering those 

early days as a first time principal. With all of your love and support, I learned and grew and will be 

forever grateful. 

This year, I made a very difficult decision and requested a transfer to a new school so that I could have 

new experiences and grow professionally. I want you to know that I didn’t take this decision lightly, and 

I feel so incredibly honored to have worked at Liberty Elementary. 

As of July 1, 2019, I will become the new principal of Meadowbrook Elementary in Fort Lauderdale, 

Florida, and Mr. Matthew Whaley will become the new principal of Liberty Elementary. He comes to 

you with eight years of experience, excited to build upon the school’s successes and accomplishments. 

Thank you again to the teachers, staff, leadership team, students, parents, PTA, community, City of 

Margate and City of Coconut Creek. I will miss all of you. 

Sincerely, 

David J. Levine 

David J. Levine 

 


